
 

 

ANNUAL MEETING OF WHEATLAND TOWNSHIP 

APRIL 14
TH

 2009 

 

THE MEETING WAS OPENED AND CHAIRED BY BOB STREETER. 

 

IN ATTENDANCE WERE  26 VOTERS 2 GUESTS AND 1 OBSERVER NOT 

REGISTERED.   

 

THE PLEDGE OF ALLEGIANCE WAS GIVEN BY ALL.   

 

NEW OFFICERS WERE SWORN IN BY JUDY WOOD AND BOB STREETER 

           BOB STREETER CHAIRMAN 

           DON WILLIAMS  SUPERVISOR 

           NICK BUKACEK  SUPERVISOR 

           TAMMIER FRAWLEY TREASURER 

           JUDY WOOD CLERK 

 

BOB STREETER PASSED OUT AND PRESENTED THE ANNUAL REPORT.   

 

GUEST SPEAKER, JAE FROM OMNNI SPOKE TO US ON COMPREHENSION 

PLANS FOR TOWNSHIPS.  WE ARE NEARING THE END OF OUR STARTING A 

PLAN IN OUR TOWNSHIP AND HE EXPLAINED THE NEED AND BENEFITS OF 

HAVING ONE.  

 

BOB STREETER SPOKE ON THE NEED OF VILLAGE POWERS FOR THE TOWN 

OF WHEATLAND.   

  

A MOTION WAS MADE  BY DAN KNAPEK AND 2
ND

 BY DONNIE STOKKE JR TO 

HAVE THE TOWN OF WHEATLAND  ADOPT BY RESOLUTION VILLAGE  

POWERS FOR THE TOWN.  THERE WERE  22 VOTERS I N FAVOR OF VILLAGE 

POWERS.   

 

DON WILLAMS MADE A MOTION TO DO A CAMPREHENSIVE PLAN FOR THE 

TOWNSHIP.  PHIL HOOKER 2
ND

 IT .  THERE WAS A VOTE OF 22 AYES TO 

HAVE A COMPREHENSIVE PLAN.   

 

DAVE STRUDTHUFF , THE SUPERINTENDENT OF SCHOOLS , SPOKE TO US  

ABOUT  UPGRADING THE EDUCATIONAL FACILITIES. 

 

THERE WERE NO OTHER REQUEST TO SPEAK. 

 

THE ANNUAL MEETING WAS CLOSED AT 9:30 P.M. 

 

RESPECTFULLY SUBMITTED 

JUDY WOOD CLERK 
            


